[image: qg3s]Cabinet – October 2008
Government Responses to the Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee Reports Accessibility of Administrative Justice (No. 64) and Biannual Review of the Office of the Information Commissioner (No.66)
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister Assisting the Premier in Western Queensland

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee of Parliament (LCARC) released Report No. 64 on 15 April 2008.  
2. An interim response was tabled on 15 July 2008 (as required by section 107 of the Parliament of Queensland Act 2001), with a final response required by no later than 15 October 2008.
3. LCARC released Report No. 66 on 18 July 2008. A response under section 107 of the Parliament of Queensland Act 2001 is due by 18 October 2008, if an interim response is not to be provided. 
4. Cabinet approved the tabling of the Government’s response to the Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee Report No. 64 on Accessibility of Administrative Justice. 
5. Cabinet approved the tabling of the Government’s response to the Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee Report No. 66 on the Biannual Review of the Office of the Information Commissioner. 

6. Attachments
· Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee Report No. 64 on Accessibility of Administrative Justice 
· Government response to Report No. 64
· Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee Report No. 66 on the Biannual Review of the Office of the Information Commissioner 
· Government response to Report No. 66
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